
 

Learning about nursery 

 

Now we have had four weeks of 

nursery, the children, and hopefully 

you, will be starting to feel more 

relaxed and at ease about the daily 

nursery routine. To make sure you 

are up to date with all information 

re-reading the brochure at this 

time is a really good idea, as is 

casting an eye over the nursery 

website every couple of weeks; it is 

frequently updated, including a 

weekly blog, and the weekly 

newsletter. 

 
 

 

 

 

28th September 2018 

Nursery Ted 

 
N2 children will have a turn 

within this school year of 

bringing home “Nursery Ted”. 

He comes with a bag and a book. 

Please take care of him for the 

weekend, and if he has any trips 

out, please tell us about them in 

the book provided. 

 

Dates 

Friday 19th October – 

last day of half term 

Nursery reopens 

Tuesday 30th October  

 

 

 
After School Club 

 
Your child can stay 

for extra activities 

after nursery, which 

run until 4:45pm. 

Charges will depend 

upon whether your 

child’s usual finishing 

time is 2:45pm or 

3.15pm. Please ask at 

the office for 

further details.  

 

Autumn Programme 

 

Monday – Fun with 

food 

Tuesday – Books, 

stories and songs 

Wednesday – Games 

night 

Thursday – Arts and 

Crafts 

Friday – Woodland 

/gardening activities 

 

 

 

  

 Scholastic Book club 

We are sending leaflets home from the 

Scholastic book club. Any books you 

order will earn the nursery points 

towards free books which we will use 

to update our library collection. 

Please place your order on line at 

schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor 

by Friday 12th October

 

  

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 

 

We have two vacancies on our 

nursery governing body. If you 

are interested, please call into 

the office for a nomination 

form and further information 

or see Mrs Simon.  

Nominations can be made up to 

and including Friday 5th 

October. After this date if 

there are more than two 

nominations there will be a 

parental ballot. 
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